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 PARENT & CARER OFFER     Spring 2 

Sensory Circuits at Home: 

This online webinar explains the benefits of using a sensory circuit and how to 

implement one at home to support your child with regulation throughout their day 

Scan the QR code, book via Eventbrite 

Thursday 20th March 2025: 13.00–14.00 

OR 

Thursday 22nd May 2025: 13:00-14:00 

Coming Soon: In Person Sensory Circuits at Home for families 
 

Transition Through Education Virtual Webinars: 

How to support children and young people to transition through education  

Scan the QR code to book via Eventbrite 

Thursday 29th May 2025 

• Getting School Ready: 09:30-10:30 

• Preparing for Secondary School: 11:30-12:30 

• Moving on from Secondary School: 13:30-14:30 
 

 

SEND Occupational Therapy Webpage: 

We are in the process of developing our website on Birmingham’s LOCAL OFFER. 

You can access our OT newsletter, FREE advice videos on different topics including 

dressing skills, sleep, P.E, sensory and many more! 

 



 

Occupational Therapy Advice Line  

Parents, professionals and education 

staff can contact the OT advice line to 

gain advice and signposting on 

children’s OT needs.  

Monday- Friday, 09:00- 16:00.   
0121 683 2325 

 

Interpreting Advice Line 

information is found on 

our website via the QR 

code.  

Community Paediatric Occupational 

Therapy Webpage: 

A variety of advice 

packs (self-care, school 

skills, sensory) are 

available on the 

Occupational Therapy 

website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

FREE FOR FAMILIES  


